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March 8, 2019 

 

Phoebe Putney Health Services, Inc. et al 

c/o Lee Van Voorhis, Esq. 

Jenner & Block LLP 

1099 New York Avenue, NW, Suite 900 

Washington, DC  20001-4412 

 

Re: Phoebe Putney Health System, Inc., et al., Docket No. 9348, File No. 171-0220 

 

Dear Mr. Voorhis: 

 

 The Federal Trade Commission’s Bureau of Competition has completed its nonpublic 

investigation related to Phoebe Putney Health System, Inc., Phoebe Putney Memorial Hospital, 

Inc., Phoebe North, Inc., and/or Hospital Authority of Albany-Dougherty County’s compliance 

with the Decision and Order in the matter of 


